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November 25, 1986 

The Honorable Victor Atiyeh 
Governor 
254 State Capitol 
Salem, Oregon 97310 

Dear Governor Atiyeh: 

On behalf of Fujitsu America, I congratulate you on your 
contribution to the State of Oregon during your eight years in 
office. 

I want to personally thank you for welcoming my company to your 
state. It was the high level of cooperation by you and local 
officials that made it possible for us to locate our disk drive 
plant in Hillsboro. From the beginning, Fujitsu America 
employees have been impressed by the beauty of Oregon, but even 
more so by the people, such as yourself, who represent it. 

I hope that the relationship between my company and your state, 
which has had such an auspicious beginning, thanks to your 
efforts, will continue to grow and prosper in the years to come. 
As this relationship grows, your contribution to its inception 
will be remembered and appreciated. 

Again, congratulations on your successful term of office. Best 
wishes on your future endeavors. 

Sincerely, 

Masaka Ogi 
President, 
Fujitsu America, Inc. 


